Welcome from the Maths Department

Dear A level Maths student,

We are delighted that you are choosing to study this exciting subject for  A level at WKGS and we would like to help you build on and consolidate the transition skills required to take the step from GCSE to A level. 

We have  attached 9  booklets for you to work through, making notes, answering and checking any of the questions that you attempt ( answers are provided). These booklets will provide you with a chance to recap on GCSE topics that are extremely important at A-Level while also being introduced to the basics of some new concepts.

We require you to complete our  WKGS A level Induction Booklet 2020 attached and bring the answers and your relevant working out to school with you, when we start A level studies ( in September ). Please complete as many of the questions as you can reading the examples for hints and reminders. 

Finally attached is something that those considering Further Maths may wish to have a look at.


Good luck with the work, stay safe and look forward to you joining us for A level. 
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